From:
Ms Kerry Miller

I work in an area of substantial low income earners and families that are very
itinerate. We all work hard to improve the learning outcomes of all our
students but when you have students who may attend for as few as 6 days per
term it is difficult to keep learning consistent and for them to "perform" at
acceptable levels. Not only that but we had 50% of our students move to
another school last year and a different 50% enrol. These types of factors are
not taken into account when you publish the NAPLAN results which are then used
to judge our schools, teachers and students.



